Welcome to the AGM.

It would be great if we can spread the word of roles which need filling as the secretary is still only temporary filled.

It would be fantastic to get more club's actively involved in the county and committee. Whether this is at county meetings, we're alway in need of volunteers for competitions or helping other clubs.

We have a large amount of clubs in our county who have great gymnasts representing their club, county and region and it would be great if we can support each other throughout the year to continue growing gymnastics in Sussex.

Feedback is really Important for the county to be able to engage clubs and improve what we're able to offer, but without the responses from individual clubs it's hard to progress and support.

We have the opportunity to hold course, run clinics to support our clubs, but have had little response, therefore is the county doing enough already?

It's great to see competitions have once again returned post Covid and the entry numbers are looking fantastic, rising each time. It would be good if we can collectively create a diary of competitions we could expect through the year so clubs, especially smaller can allocate time/coaches to these and not have so many clashes with club, county and regional events. This also opens the opportunity for enquires and invites from other clubs at your competitions, which is a benefit to all.

As chair, it would be great to be involved in and know what the county has to offer, so please do ensure you involve the correct positions when running competitions/events on behalf of the county. We're here to help, and willing to do so!

Thank you again to all the committee members including discipline reps, treasurer, secretary who take time out to come the meetings, competitions, etc And work throughout the year to ensure the county is as strong as can be.